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Introducing Broadcast E-mails to Alabama Licensed Respiratory Therapists (LRT's) 

 

The ASBRT is pleased to now provide broadcast e-mailing to all Alabama Licensed Respiratory 
Therapists (LRT's) for the purpose of disseminating licensure Board information on a regular 
and cost-effective basis.  It is important that licensees obtain licensing and State regulatory 
information directly from ASBRT.  Therefore, please look for ASBRT information on the Board 
web site at www.asbrt.alabama.gov and from this e-mail address. 

Broadcast e-mails are sent to the e-mail address of record (as provided by the licensee).  If 
there has been a change in a licensees e-mail address, please complete a Change of 
Information Notice Form available on the ASBRT web site under the "Forms" tab or at the below 
link.  Also, please authorize your e-mail account to receive e-mails from this e-mail address to 
ensure it is received.  All ASBRT News Blasts will be posted on the ASBRT web site under the 
"News" tab as well to make sure licensure information is available for all. 

Change of Information Notice Form:    
http://www.asbrt.alabama.gov/pdfs/Forms/2012Apps/Changeofinformationrevised092412.pdf 

 


